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 Newly Constructed Ribault River Bridge over Howell Drive Opened to Traffic 
 

Jacksonville, Fla. – The newly constructed Ribault River Bridge over Howell Drive is now open to 

traffic.  

The existing bridge, which was built in 1964, was rebuilt with two new 12-foot travel lanes and 5-foot 

wide shoulders striped for bicyclists. New barrier walls were also constructed to separate pedestrians from 

vehicular traffic, and sidewalk and handrails were installed on both sides of the new bridge.  

The bridge will continue to be maintained by the City of Jacksonville.  

Superior Construction Company Southeast, LLC is estimated to complete the $11.8 million project by 

late September, weather and schedule permitting. Click here to see a bird’s-eye view of the new bridge. 
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